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Comments: 
I wish to voice my support for the Swale Watchers proposal for the boundaries of the Small and Northeast Swales. 
Protecting the wetlands and habitat linkages is crucial for developing neighborhoods with legitimate and long-term 
environmental benefits. Having seen both Option 3 and the Swale Watchers proposal I fully believe in the ability of 
the latter to address both environmental and human needs for the future of Saskatoon. Please accept their vision for 
the Swale boundaries.  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


